West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Meeting

Wednesday, Jan 11, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 3:45.

Members Present:  Lola Best, Joe Pike, AnnMarie Reilly, Leslie, Meredith, Lanissa Elmore, and Jon Thomas.

Guests Present:  Mark Kopp, Dayna Waddell

Minutes – Motion passed by AnnMarie Reilly to approve the minutes from the Dec 7, 2011 SBDM meeting.  Lanissa Elmore seconded the motion.  Motion passed by consensus.

Mr. Thomas announced good news.  We received notification from Central Office that additional funding is available for schools that are in improvement, corrective action or restructuring and not in Tier I or Tier II.  WHMS has been awarded $38,488.  The funds must be used to implement the improvement plan.  

Ms. Best discussed the Carnegie Math program and how it is alligned with common core standards.  Two classroom sets for each grade level would run $4019.93.  Mr. Thomas discussed the need for 2 mobile iPad stations.  The two mobile labs would include iPads, Otterboxes, and docking carts, and would cost $34,454.90.  Motion made by Leslie Meredith and seconded by Joe Pike to approve the budget for the school improvement funds.  Motion passed by consensus. 

Mr. Thomas reminded everyone that the SBDM Roundtable meeting is set for February 27, 2012.

A change in time for meetings was tabled.  Members Angie Davis and Erika Gruber will need to input their available times.

Motion to adjourn made by AnnMarie Reilly.  Seconded by Lola Best.  Motion passed by consensus.

